## Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Governor of Baghdad



Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Superior Council of Iraq, received in his office in Baghdad on Tuesday, May 7, 2013, the Governor of Baghdad, Dr. Salah Abdelrazzak.

During the meeting, both sides discussed the results of the provincial council elections, while his Eminence stressed the importance of serving the people and addressed the winners by stating that it doesn't matter who rules, the important is to serve the Iraqi citizens.